
Submitter: Roger Knudson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2961 

I strongly support HB 2961, EV-Ready Expansion Bill. With 40% of Oregonians being 

renters, this bill will open up the possibility of owning an EV to a large segment of our 

population who currently cannot access home-charging. The climate crisis is upon 

us, and it is urgent that we take action to reduce carbon pollution. EV adoption is a 

significant part of that. Later is too late! 


